
 
           

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

COE Faculty Assembly 
REGULAR MEETING MINUTES 

Friday, April 5th, 2024,  
10 am-12 pm (Zoom and In-person, Room 313 COE) 

 
Attendance. COE FA Members PRESENT ON ZOOM (n=28) and IN-Person (N=24): Sharon Darling (President), 
Lisa Finnegan (VP), Ira Bogotch (Secretary), Meredith Mountford (Archiv Reyes-Guerra, Justin Faulkner, Yash 

Bhagwanji, Sabrina Sembiante, David Kumar, Peggy Goldstein, Susannah Brown, Carman Gill, Sita Ramnarace, 
Melissa Antonelli, Caitlin Imgrund, Pat Maslin-Ostrowski, Paul Peluso, Ayse Torres, Rina Bousalis, Cristobal 
Salinas Jr., María D. Vásquez, Charles Dukes, John Hardman, Ali Danesh, Rangasamy Ramasamy, Michael 
DeDonno, Andy Brewer, Maria Vasquez, Ronald Persin, Robyn V-8 (d P)-4.7 (e)-1 (r)-7.6 (s)3(s)]TJ
0 49 (r)-7.7  
In-person names in bold 
 
Welcome. FA President welcomed those in attendance in person and on Zoom.  

Minutes Approval. The January 26

th, 2024 COE FA Minutes were approved: Motion – Sembiante; Seconded- 
Scott Note- this motion is rescinded, as it was brought to the President’s attention that the minutes were not 
widely distributed prior to the meeting.  These minutes will have to be brought forth to the Assembly in the 
fall of 2024 for approval. 

State of the Assembly Address. As required by the FA Constitution, President Sharon Darling delivered her 
State of the Assembly Address. The Address highlighted: Legislative Updates-Brief overview of the legislation 
and mandates implemented this year; Faculty Voice: The Listening Tour elicited departmental and college-
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to engage in research on teacher and educator shortages and the role of AI in both face-to-face settings in 
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(1st of 2-year term); Dr.  Katie Miller (2nd year of 2-year term); Dr. Dilys Schoorman (1st of 2-year 
term); and, Dr. Meredith Mountford (President of COE Faculty Assembly) 

 P&T Update. Dr. Floyd, the 23-24 COE P&T Committee Chair, updated the faculty on upcoming 
university and COE P&T fora for those considering promotion/tenure in the future.  Dates and times 
were announced for these fora. 

 Listening Session Recommendations. Presented by Drs. Finnegan and Imgrund, Ad Hoc Committee Co-
Chairs. They summarized that the primary objective of the Listening S


